OIG-CA-13-010 Memorandum to the Inspector General of the
Intelligence Community Regarding Boston Marathon Bombings
(Sensitive But Unclassified), September 18, 2013. To obtain further
information, please contact the OIG Office of Counsel at
OlGCounsel@oig.treas.gov, (202) 927-0650, or by mail at Office of
Treasury Inspector General, 1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, Washington DC
20220.




